

Unit 101 – 9706 188<sup>th</sup> Street Surrey, BC V4N 3M2 Phone: 604-882-9988 Fax: 604-882-9933 Toll Free 1-888-881-BCWF (2293) officeinfo@bcwf.bc.ca www.bcwf.bc.ca

January 12, 2015

Allen McEwan
Pemberton Wildlife Association
PO Box 343
Pemberton, BC
V0N 2L0

Dear Mr. McEwan,

## **RE: Coast to Cascades Grizzly Bear Initiative**

On behalf of the BC Wildlife Federation Board of Directors, I would like to inform you that the BCWF supports the Coast to Cascades Grizzly Bear initiative. A return to a healthy population of Grizzly Bears will also be a strong measure to indicate the health of that particular ecosystem. We believe that the reintroduction needs to be supported by habitat and population objectives for grizzly bears and other wildlife in the area.

Please keep us informed on the progress of this initiative and any further support that you may require in the future.

Yours in Conservation,

George Wilson President

BC Wildlife Federation

cc: BC Wildlife Federation Board of Directors

BC Wildlife Federation Membership

BC Wildlife Federation Wildlife Committee